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2. In the case of a nuclear incident occurring in a nuclear installation, the applicable Conven- 
tion shall be that to which the State is a Party within whose territory that installation is situated. 

3. In the case of a nuclear incident outside a nuclear installation and involving nuclear material 
in the course of carriage, the applicable Convention shall be that to which the State is a Party 
within whose territory the nuclear installation is situated whose operator is liable pursuant to 
either Article II.l(b) and (c) of the Vienna Convention or Article 4(a) and (b) of the Paris Conven- 
tion. 

Article IV 

1. Articles I to XV of the Vienna Convention shall be applied, with respect to the Contracting 
Parties to this Protocol which are Parties to the Paris Convention, in the same manner as between 
Parties to the Vienna Convention. 

2. Articles 1 to 14 of the Paris Convention shall be applied, with respect to the Contracting Par- 
ties to this Protocol which are Parties to the Vienna Convention, in the same manner as between 
Parties to the Paris Convention. 

Article V 

This Protocol shall be open for signature, from 21. september until the date of its entry into 
force, at the Headquarters of the International Atomic Energy Agency by all States which have 
signed, ratified or acceded to either the Vienna Convention or the Paris Convention. 

Article VI 

1. This Protocol is subject to ratification, acceptance, approval or accession. Instruments of rati- 
fication, acceptance or approval shall only be accepted from States Party to either the Vienna 
Convention or the Paris Convention. Any such State which has not signed this Protocol may ac- 
cede to it. 

2. The instruments of ratification, acceptance, approval or accession shall be deposited with the 
Director General of the International Atomic Energy Agency, who is hereby designated as the 
depositary of this Protocol. 

Article VII 

1. This Protocol shall come into force three months after the date of deposit of instruments of 
ratification, acceptance, approval or accession by at least 5 States Party to the Vienna Convention 
and 5 States Party to the Paris Convention. For each State ratifying, accepting, approving or ac- 
ceding to this Protocol after the deposit of the above-mentioned instruments this Protocol shall 
enter into force three months after the date of deposit of the instrument of ratification, acceptance, 
approval or accession. 

2. This Protocol shall remain in force as long as both the Vienna Convention and the Paris Con- 
vention are in force. 

Article VIII 

1. Any Contracting Party may denounce this Protocol by written notification to the depositary. 
2. Denunciation shall take effect one year after the date on which the notification is received by 

the depositary. 


